

Christ Church
Church of England Primary School
Kielder Terrace
North Shields
NE30 2AD

Head Teacher: Mrs L Bradford Tel: 0191 2570323

Email: of fice@christchurchps.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer.

In light of the latest Government guidance, instructing primary schools to test all school staff for Coronavirus, we are starting this process on Monday 25th January.

This is to help identify those who are carrying the virus without displaying symptoms, therefore reducing the risk of transmission. This will be done with lateral flow device tests. Staff will complete testing before arriving at school. If it is positive, they will immediately self-isolate and are required to have this positive test confirmed with a standard polymerase chain reaction test (normal Covid test). We will endeavour to inform parents as soon as possible following a positive result.

Thank you for your continued support at this challenging time.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Bradford

Let Your Light Shine









